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While most of you have been
busy spinning your records, your
new officer team of Roy Robbins -
VP, Ron Diehl - Acting Secretary,
Bob Atwater - Treasurer and
myself, have been with all kinds of
club activity (at 78 RPM’s | might
add). This mailing includes many
of the printed items we have been
working on. This newsletter will
also announce other activities we
have planned.

Before | continue, | feel it is
important to look back and

recognize  the previous
administration for their efforts.
Under Tom Grosh'’s leadership, our
club progressed quite nicely. My
thanks to Tom for his past 3 years
as president, along with other
positions before that. Also thanks
to Tom’s 1987 officer crew: Phil
Schwartz - Secretary, Jack Coons -
Treasurer and myself as VP.

It is my goal, along with the rest
of the current administration, to
continue with the things that have
made our club so successful, along
with fine-tuning a few areas. We
plan to become more
collector-oriented as a club. This
will become apparent with the
activities and events scheduled

Our officer team is committed to
an "Open Door" policy of
management. That is why you will

see a box in the enclosed |

Membership Directory and future
newsletters, listing our name,
position, and telephone number. If
anyone has a question, idea,
concern, news, or suggestion, call
the appropriate elected or
appointed officer with your
information. You may also write us
at P.O. Box 1516, Lancaster, PA
17604.

Together, WE can make the
Keystone Record Collectors Club
even more benefncnal to our
members.

- B. Derek Shaw, President

over the next few months.

AREYOU AWARE 2

e KRC club business meetings are now held after
every show at a restaurant in the Columbia area. So-
cial hour is from 4-5 P.M. with the meeting starting at
6 P.M. ALL members that want to activately par-
ticipate in the operation of their club are urged to at-
tend. Each meeting will last 45-60 minutes. An agen-
da will be posted on the club Bulletin Board prior to
the meeting. The June 26th meeting will be held at
Bully’s Restaurant on Union St. in Columbia, PA.

e The Club now has a new telephone number. Itisto .

be used for market reservations, questions about the
club, etc. It will be staffed by club treasurer Bob At-
water on Thursday and Friday evenings ONLY from
8-10 P.M. The rest of the time there will be arecorded

message. We can return your message, but we "

would have to reverse the charges. (215)273-2965

o Our new suggestion box is already getting some
use. This was installed for our May show by past
president Tom Grosh. If you have a constructive,
thought, comment or idea, jot it down and put itinthe
boxlocated inthe front at the Market House. All other
times, drop us a line to the Lancaster P.O. Box.

e Millie Sheetz and Mary Loreto who run the Snack

Bar at the Market House have agreed to sell KRC mer-
chandise adjacent to the snack bar. Now you can
purchase KRC T-shirts, sweatshirts, buttons, bumper
stickers, paper and plastic sleeves in one place. Talk
about one stop shopping!

The fifth edition of RECORDER magazine is in the
preliminary stages. Scheduled to be released in late
August/September. It will include an extensive article
on Southeastern PA band, the Kit Kats, along with a
national artist. Writers are always needed and wel-
comed for articles on local, regional or national ar-
tists/groups. Contact: Phil Schwartz, Editor gt P.O.
Box 1516, Lancaster, PA 17604 or call (717)560-9710
with article contributions.

UPCOMING KRC SHOWS
COLUMBIA MARKET HOUSE

- 3rd Street SUNDAYs
COLUMBIA 9.00 AM-
PA 400 PM

|[JUNE26]| | OCT9 |
[JULY 31| [ NOV6 |
| SEPT11| | DEC4 |
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OFFICER

R Roy Robbins - VP. Roy has been involved
in a variety of activities for the club. He is now
N working with the 11 newspepers we advertise in,
making sure the correct ad runs onthe right date.
E Roy will also be sending press releases to the
media. If anyone has ideas in these areas, Roy
R is the man to see.

Ron Diehl - Secretary. Ron was appointed Acting
Sectretary of the club by the rest of the officers in April to
fill the unexpired term of Rusty Habel. Ron has been
busy getting our membership records up to date. He
took care of obtaining 1988 membership cards
(enclosed). Ron is in the process of compiling the
results of our 1988 renewal member survey. In addition,
he will be recording minutes at all business meetings,
and posting a copy on the club bulletin board at each
show.

From Bob Atwater, Treasurer. "Most people
know me as the marketmaster at the Columbia Market
house shows. Now I'm addressing you as your cub
treasurer. This is my first term as an elected officer in

. eight years that |'ve been a member.

Our record keeping requirements are much more
involved that when we first started. In addition, since
we've been incorporated as a non-profit corporation in
1986, that brought on additional reporting
responsibilities. Also, we are fortunate to have our own
club sponsored show, which has become an "A" show
in everyones book.

Our checkbook balance as of May 31st stood at
$3,492.35. This does not include all of the newspaper
advertising and other bills associated with the May
show. | will provide a complete income and expense
breakdown in the next newsletter."

NEWS YOU CAN USE

The officers recently decided that to maintain the
integrity of our show, all members that set up will need
to sign a KRC Policy Statement. This waliver protects
our club in terms of liability, taxes, and bonds. Also it
states that the club is not promoting the sale of
counterfeit items. Club Secretary Ron Diehl will be
around during the June show to get your signature on
the document to be kept in our files. Those setting up
after the June show will see Marketmaster Bob Atwater
before they set up. In the future, we will do this on an
annual basis at the January show. Again, this is
protecting your club from any unforseen circumstances.

Club member Charlie Reinhart, who had been
hosting the popular Breakfast with the Beatles Sunday
morning music show for the past three years, recently
had his show cancelled. The show had consistently
been receiving high ratings and rave reviews. It appears
that the west coast consultants to WQXA find that the
Beatles are no longer a marketable item, and
recommended ALL Beatles music be dropped from their
format, including Charlie’s show. | feel the Beatles still
are a viable group in 1988.

Jerry MacNeish, who regularly attends our shows
recently released his 2nd album. He used original
vintage equipment to recreate the 60’s surf instrumental
sound. Selections include: Pipeline, Wipeout, Mr.
Moto, Let's Go Trippin’, Walk Don’t Run, etc. For info;
3816 Collier Rd., Randallstown, MD 21133
(301)922-2927 (evenings).
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Thank you and a tip of the hat going out to Vince and Rusty Habel who have been
our telephone reservation people the past few years. During their tenure, we have
seen the show grow from 30 members setting up to over 55, with all shows being sold
out! Because of their efforts, the club really doesn’t need a reservations number
anymore. The new number: (215)273-2965 is more of an information line.

A framed certificate was presented to outgoing president Tom Grosh at the April
10th business meeting. This certificate was presented on behalf of the officers and
members to Tom for a job well done as president from 1985 - 1988. Long overdue
citations were also presented to flrst president Roy Robbins (1979 - 1982) and our
second president Steve Yohe (1982 - 1985). Congratulations to all three!
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§ ’“O/ur new telephone message features the voice of

club member Bill Trousdale. This polished
" announcement covers just about everything a
prospective member may want to know. Call

(215)273-2965 for your ear to hear. Thanks, Bill.

RADIO

Club member Ed Lincoln, host of WSBA’S nightly
“Hall of Fame" oldies show, recently extended an
invitation to KRC to have our members appear with him
on his show on a regular basis. Everything got
underway May 16th with Phil Schwartz being the first
guest host. Others scheduled to appear include Steve
Yohe, Roy Robbins, and also Derek Shaw (Derek is
scheduled for July 18th). If you would like to be
considered as a possible guest host with Ed, contact Phil
Schwartz at'(717)560-9710 (WSBA is at 910 AM)

Elsewhere around KRC Country, John Hess has
extended an invitation to KRC members to be part of his
Saturday afternoon, "Yesterday Once More" oldies
show. If you would like to appear on his WPDC radio
show, John can be reached at: (717)367-1600 during-
the day, or (717)843-2372. The Elizabethtown radio
station is located at 1600 AM). .




BOOK DEALS

AGAIN WE ARE PLEASED tO OFFER OUR MEMBERS THE LOWEST PRICES ANYWHERE ON TWO BOOKS
THAT ARE AVAILABLE THROUGH JELLYROLL PRODUCTIONS....

Rockin' Records Price Guide 1988 Edition
Reguiar Price: $24.95 KRC Member Price: $17.97

This edition contains over 135,000 records
by over 25,000 artists. This volumne
contains new and expanded information
on rock, blues, rockabillly and R&B
listings. |In addition there is also
1 non~-rock information including pop,
comedy and personality artists, as
well as’'crossover jazz and crossover
country artists. ROCKIN' RECORDS covers
all types, sizes, and speeds of recordings
(78's, 45's,. LP‘s, and EP's)

BEAI[
PRK 3 ‘ REFERENCE GU‘D[

Asttuteas Recorns

The Beatles Price & Reference Guide, 2nd Ed.
Regular Price: $18.95 KRC Member Price: $13.87

Inciudes hundreds of great iabel and
sleeve photos. Practically everything

by the Beaties is pictured in this book.
This book by Perry Cox and Michaeil Miller,
features a four page, full color section.

THIS 1S YET ANOTHER BENEFIT OF CLUB MEMBERSHIP. TO ORDER: LIST TITLE(S) YOu
WANT, AND AMOUNT. POSTAGE IS $1.00 PER BOOK, OR THEYMAY BE PICKED UP POSTAGE
FREE AT THE SEPTEMBER 11th COLUMBIA RECORD SHOW, WE MUST RECEIVE PAYMENT BY
JULY 3ist. MAIL TO: BOOKS, Keystone Record Collectors, c/o John Oriousky,
710 Gingerich Lane, Dauphin, PA 17018. Checks and money orders are to be
made payable to: Keystone Record Collectors.

WE ARE PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT BACK 1SSUES OF OUR OWN PUBLICATION, RECORDER MAGAZINE
ARE NOW AVAILABLE AT $2.50 PER ISSUE, POSTPAID, MAKE CHECK OR MONEY ORDER PAYABLE TO
KEYSTONE RECORD COLLECTORS AND SEND TO: Ron Diehl, KRC Secretary, P.0,Box 134,

Mount Joy, PA 17552, |ndicate issue (s) and quantity desired.

ELYSTONE RECORD COLLXCTORS® ELYSTONE RICORD COLLECTORS: KEYSTONE RECORD COLLECTORS KEYSTONE RECORD COLLECTORS-
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ISSUE # 1... 1SSUE # 2... ISSUE # 3... ISSUE # L, ..

Kenny Chandler, Terry Quintones, Everly Bros. 8 Page issue on . Reading's legendary
the T's Do-Wopp Column, Terry the T's Do-Wopp  The Magnificent  Bee label, Johnnie
KRC Profile: Video Column, KRC Profile: Men with compiete and Joe, KRC Profile:

Ranch Downtowne Record Co. discography The Record Connection




